
The impacts from this proposed bill will affect all Oregonians. Costs from upgrades and credits 
will be passed on to consumers. Patterning our actions after California policies is not wise. 
People are fleeing California in droves and Oregonians are not far behind.  It’s time for common 
sense policies to decrease GHG. This bill is not right for Oregon and the people deserve the 
right to vote.  
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